G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

July 19, 2005 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chair, Liz Tabb, with the following members present:  Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers, Liz Tabb, and Bill Wooldridge.

Members absent:  Bonnie Ford, Bill Larrington

ORDER #FY06-789 – APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Lisa Jaggers motioned to approve the minutes for May 17, 2005 (Regular Meeting, 3:00 p.m.).  Bill Wooldridge seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – No visitors were present.

Mrs. Tabb welcomed new council members – Mrs. Angela Isaacs, teacher representative and Mr. Bill Larrington, parent representative (absent).
Discussion was held on choosing a first and second chairperson for council meetings.

ORDER #FY06-790 – FIRST CHAIRPERSON   – Lisa Jaggers motioned for Bill Wooldridge to serve as first chairperson at council meetings in the absence of Mrs. Tabb.  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.
ORDER #FY06-791 – SECOND CHAIRPERSON – Bill Wooldridge motioned for Lisa Jaggers to serve as second chairperson at council meetings in the absence of Mrs. Tabb and Bill Wooldridge.  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

Discussion was held on a new meeting time and date for council meetings.  G.C. Burkhead’s SBDM Council meetings will be held on the third Tuesday of each month at 3:00 p.m. pending any conflicts.

Discussion was held on G.C. Burkhead’s By-Laws regarding “How do we run our meetings?”

Council members received a copy of G.C. Burkhead’s 2005 test scores for 3rd grade.  Discussion was held.  Mrs. Tabb told council members CATS scores would be released on September 15th. 

Mrs. Tabb told council members that the per pupil allocation for 2005-06 school year had been increased from $114.00 to $121.00.  Council members were in favor of waiting until the August meeting to revise the current budget.

Discussion was held on revising policy 09.01, assignment of instructional and non-instructional staff.  Mrs. Tabb requested the revision of this policy be tabled until the next meeting so council members could have more time to further review the policy.

Discussion was held on creating a student wellness policy.  Council members received a copy of the KASC model wellness policy to use as a guide.  Further discussion will be held at the next meeting.

ORDER #FY06-792 – EXECUTIVE SESSION – Mrs. Tabb motioned to move the meeting into executive session to discuss personnel.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

Mrs. Tabb moved the meeting back into regular session.

NEW BUSINESS 

No new business was discussed.

ORDER #FY06-793 – ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Bill Wooldridge motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

